

REVISION FOR THE MID-SECOND TERM TEST

I- PHONETICS

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|-------------------------|
| 1. A. need <u>e</u> d | B. wash <u>e</u> d | C. danc <u>e</u> d | D. match <u>e</u> d |
| 2. A. ob <u>e</u> y | B. k <u>e</u> y | C. gr <u>e</u> y | D. sur <u>e</u> vy |
| 3. A. l <u>a</u> te | B. g <u>a</u> te | C. hil <u>a</u> rious | D. h <u>a</u> te |
| 4. A. f <u>i</u> ght | B. s <u>i</u> ght | C. relig <u>i</u> ous | D. l <u>i</u> ght |
| 5. A. h <u>a</u> nd | B. tr <u>a</u> nsport | C. ch <u>a</u> racter | D. celebr <u>a</u> tion |
| 6. A. play <u>e</u> d | B. clos <u>e</u> d | C. fill <u>e</u> d | D. need <u>e</u> d |

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|----------------|-------------|----------------|
| 7. A. prefer | B. finish | C. complete | D. begin |
| 8. A. happy | B. money | C. alone | D. listen |
| 9. A. electricity | B. alternative | C. abundant | D. environment |
| 10. A. traffic | B. dancer | C. balloon | D. cycling |
| 11. A. listen | B. visit | C. borrow | D. obey |
| 12. A. country | B. attend | C. perform | D. despite |

II- GRAMMAR AND VOCABULARY

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

13. During Tet holiday, we our house with peach blossoms
A. decorate B. make C. build D. close
14. Traffic accidents can be prevented if people the rules.
A. remember B. obey C. go after D. take care of
15. I'm sure you'll find the film
A. amuse B. amusing C. amused D. amusement
16. I can't hear anything because the is terrible.
A. sound B. color C. electricity D. light
17. You ask the teacher to help you if you don't understand the lesson.
A. should B. shouldn't C. must D. mustn't
18. We to HCM city for our last summer vocation.
A. go B. went C. are going D. go
19. My father Japan last year.
A. visit B. will visit C. visited D. has visited
20. the film is late, I will wait to watch it.
A. Because B. Although C. When D. But
21. is La Tomatina celebrated? – Every August.
A. Where B. Why C. When D. Which
22. My father liked the of that singer.
A. perform B. performer C. performance D. performing
23. They had to wear to protect their eyes at the tomato festival.
A. goggles B. tradition C. trucks D. greasy
24. The car is different mine.
A. with B. from C. to D. for
25. My mum the bus to work every morning.
A. takes B. goes C. does D. runs
26. is not very far from here to the harbour.
A. There B. It C. This D. That
27. Tom and Jerry is an movie for everyone.
A. entertained B. entertain C. entertaining D. entertainment
28. The noise in the street usually me awake at night.
A. keeps B. is keeping C. kept D. has kept
29. You ask the teacher to help you if you don't understand the lesson.
A. should B. shouldn't C. must D. mustn't
30. In Dubai, the is so bad that it is quicker to walk than to go by car or bus.
A. life B. weather C. traffic D. vehicle
31. That is a film about strange and frightening things that may in real life.
A. use B. happen C. finish D. take

32. A comedy is a film that tries to make people _____.
 A. cry B. dance C. laugh D. sleep
33. The festival _____ place on the last day of October every year.
 A. takes B. holds C. happens D. took
34. Yesterday, my family prepared a _____ to welcome our grandparents from the USA.
 A. feast B. dish C. festival D. parade

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following questions.

35. I'll take the new job whose salary is fantastic.
 A. reasonable B. acceptable C. pretty high D. wonderful
36. People are busy buying gifts, cleaning and decorating the house and cooking traditional foods to welcome Tet holiday now.
 A. favorite B. important C. customary D. national
37. English is a compulsory subject.
 A. required B. applied C. fulfilled D. specialized
38. How many countries took part in the last Olympic Games?
 A. participated B. performed C. succeeded D. hosted

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

39. I bought a new shirt yesterday but it's expensive.
 A. favorite B. cheap C. costly D. cost
40. Mr. Brown is a very generous old man. He has given most of his wealth to a charity organization.
 A. hospitable B. honest C. kind D. mean
41. I've put the cake on a high shelf where he can't get at it.
 A. low B. untouchable C. far D. difficult to reach
42. She was always very hard-working at school.
 A. studious B. learned C. lazy D. attentive

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

43. – “Do you like seeing a film?” – “.....”
 A. No, I don't like it at all. B. What film shall we see?
 C. Who is in it? D. I'm sorry, I can't.
44. – “Thanks a lot for the lovely dinner” – “.....”
 A. You're welcome B. It's alright
 C. Thank you too D. Please don't say so
45. “Hi, Bill. Congratulations!” “.....”
 A. I'm sorry B. Thank you C. My pleasure D. You're welcome.
46. – “.....” – “It was really interesting.”
 A. How about going for a film? B. How was the film last night?
 C. Where did you see the film? D. What was the film last night?

III. READING

1. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

The festival of Diwali is one of the most important religious festivals in India. It lasts for five days around the end of October. It is the festival of Lakshimi, the Goddess who, in the Hindu religion, brings peace and property. Preparations for the festival begin several weeks before the festival. People clean and decorate their homes, prepare special food and buy new clothes and jewelry to welcome the Goddess in their homes. All over India, people light up their homes with oil lamps and colorful lights. The celebrations take place on the darkest night of the lunar month, Amavasya. In the evening, fireworks fill the sky to make Diwali a true “Festival of Light”

1. Where is Diwali celebrated?

- A. It is one of the most important religious festivals in UK
 B. It is one of the most important religious festivals in India.
 C. It is one of the most important religious festivals in USA.

2. When is the festival held?

- A. It lasts for five days around the end of August.
 B. It lasts for five days around the end of November.
 C. It lasts for five days around the end of October.

3. What do people do all over India?

- A. People light up their homes with oil lamps and colorful lights.
- B. People light up their homes with candles and colorful lights.
- C. People light up their homes with lamps and colorful lights.

4. Why is Diwali called "Festival of Light"?

- A. The celebrations take place on the darkest night of the lunar month, Amavasya.
- B. The celebrations takes place on the darkest night of the lunar month, Amavasya.
- C. The celebrations took place on the darkest night of the lunar month, Amavasya.

2. Read the passage then decide whether each sentence is True or False.

Marie was born in Poland in 1867. She learnt to read when she was 4 years old. She was intelligent and had an excellent memory. She finished high school when she was only 15 years old. When she grew up, Marie went to Paris to study Mathematics and Chemistry at the University. She won the Nobel Prize for Physics in 1903 and 8 years later she received the Nobel Prize for Chemistry. Marie Curie died in 1934.

1. Marie was born in England in 1867.
A. T B. F
2. She could read when she was 4 years old.
A. T B. F
3. She finished high school when she was 16.
A. T B. F
4. She received the Nobel Prize for Mathematics and Chemistry.
A. T B. F
5. She died when she was 67 years old.
A. T B. F

3. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

There are (1) types of films: comedy, romance, sci-fi, documentary, horro, action, ect... In those kinds, my favorite one is romantic, such (2)Titanic, The Notebook, Nothing Hill, ect.... . They give us a meaningful lesson about life and love. Sometimes they are moving and make me (3) a lot. I am also keen (4) documentaries. They give me such as an interesting knowledge.

1. A. few B. a few C. one D. various
2. A. as B. example C. for D. on
3. A. laugh B. smile C. bore D. cry
4. A. in B. on C. with D. about
4. A. in B. on C. with D. about

Read the following sign or notice and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Question 1

	A. You can step fast here. B. You cannot go this way. C. You should step carefully. D. You should step while watching something.
---	---

Question 2

	A. Honk your horn. B. No horn allowed. C. No sound allowed. D. Horn whenever you want.
---	---

Put the sentences (a-c) in the correct order, then fill in the blank to make a logical text.

Last weekend, my friends and I decided to go on a picnic. We had everything prepared and were really excited.

- a. We finally reached the park and found a nice shady spot to set up our picnic.
 b. Unfortunately, just as we left home, it started raining heavily, so we had to wait for a while.
 c. Luckily, the rain stopped after about an hour, and we continued our trip as planned.
- A. a – c – b B. b – c – a C. c – a – b D. b – a – c

IV. WRITING

Reorder the following words to make meaningful sentences.

1. a/ from/ her/ week/ mother/ She/ received/ last/ letter/.

- A. She received a letter from her mother last week. B. She received a letter her mother from last week.
 C. She received a letter her from mother last week. D. She received her a letter from mother last week.

2. house/ My/ so/ is/ school, / I/ walk. / my/ near

- A. My house near is my school, so I walk. B. My house is near my school, so I walk.
 C. My house near my school, so I is walk. D. My house near is my school, so I walk.

3. did/ return/ When/ to/ they/ America?/

- A. When they return did to America? B. When did they to return America?
 C. When did they returned to America? D. When did they return to America?

4. is/ to/ it/ from/ How far/ the hospital? / the park

- A. How far is it from the hospital to the park? B. How far it is from the hospital to the park?
 C. How far is it to the hospital from the park? D. How far is from it the hospital to the park?

Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words.

5. What is the distance between Vinh and Ho Chi Minh city? (How)

- A. How is it from Vinh to Ho Chi Minh city? B. How far is it from Vinh to Ho Chi Minh city?
 C. How far is it between Vinh and Ho Chi Minh city? D. How far is from Vinh to Ho Chi Minh city?

6. She usually walked to school last year. (used)

- A. She use to walk to school. B. She used to walk school.
 C. She used to walk to school. D. She used to walking to school.

7. The distance from Ha Noi to Hai Phong is about 100 km. (It)

- A. It is about 100 km from Ha Noi to Hai Phong. B. Is it about 100 km from Ha Noi to Hai Phong.
 C. It about 100 km from Ha Noi to Hai Phong. D. It is from Ha Noi to Hai Phong about 100 km.

Make questions for the underlined parts in each following sentence

8. Last year I went to Hai Luu Buffalo Fighting Festival with my parents.

- A. When did you go to Hai Luu Buffalo Fighting Festival with your parents?
 B. Who did you go to Hai Luu Buffalo Fighting Festival with my parents?
 C. Where did you go to Hai Luu Buffalo Fighting Festival with my parents?
 D. What did you go to Hai Luu Buffalo Fighting Festival with my parents?

9. Yesterday, I went to Hung King Festival with my friends.

- A. Who did you go with your friends yesterday? B. When did you go with your friends yesterday?
 C. How did you go with your friends yesterday? D. Where did you go with your friends yesterday?

10. It's about 8 km from my house to school.

- A. How far it is from your house to school? B. How far is it to your house from school?
 C. How far is it from your house to school? D. How far from is it your house to school?

11. She bought a lot of different gifts for her friends.

- A. Which did she buy for her friends? B. Who did she buy for her friends?
 C. What time did she buy for her friends? D. What did she buy for her friends?

12. Lan has hung the poster on the wall.

- A. When has Lan hung the poster? B. How much has Lan hung the poster?
 C. Why has Lan hung the poster? D. Where has Lan hung the poster?

13. Despite/ heavy/ rain, I went/ school/ on time.

- A. Despite of the heavy rain, I went to school on time. B. Despite heavy rain, I went to school on time.
 C. Despite to the heavy rain, I went school on time. D. Despite the heavy rain, I went to school on time.

14. Although/she/intelligent,/she/ answer/question.

- A. Although she was very intelligent, she can answer my question.
 B. Although she was very intelligent, she can't answer my question.
 C. Although she is very intelligent, she can answer my question.